
 
 
 
 
 

 
Grove House Primary School, Myers Lane, Bradford, BD2 4ED 

Telephone:  (01274) 636921 Email: office@grovehouseprimary.co.uk 

 
 

7th February 2020 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer  
 

Residential Visit to Winmarleigh Hall  
Parents and Carers Information Meeting- 

Friday 28th February 2020 
 
We are excited to tell you that we are able to offer your child a residential experience in year 4. This is a fantastic 
opportunity for the children and something we are confident they will enjoy and gain a lot from.  
 
This residential is a fantastic experience for all involved and has enormous impact on the learning of the children. The 
visit helps children to develop socially, personally and educationally and is an essential part of the Grove House 
curriculum.  Residential visits have been proven to raise the educational achievement and attainment of pupils.  
To find out more about Winmarleigh Hall and to give you an idea of what to expect, please visit their website: 
https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/primary-schools/centres/winmarleigh-hall. 
 
We would like to give an opportunity to ask questions about this trip therefore we are inviting you to a meeting where 
you can find out more about next Year’s residential visit to Winmarleigh Hall, Lancashire. This meeting will take place 
on Friday 28th February 2020 at 9am in our school hall.  
 
The visit itself will take place from Thursday 18th March 2021 to Friday 19th March 2021 with each child going for a 1 
night (2 day visit).  Mrs Raza & the Teaching Staff will be leading this visit alongside the Winmarleigh staff.  The cost of 
this trip will be £136pp including a 1 night stay with all meals, transport and activities included. 
 
Meals at Winmarleigh Hall are freshly prepared and they cater for all dietary requirements, including Halal. Pupils will 
sleep in en-suite dormitories and they will need to bring along their own sleeping bag/ duvet and pillow. 
 
If you would like to book your child a place on the residential, please complete the attached slip and make the initial 
deposit of £36 by Monday 20th April 2020.  After the initial deposit has been paid, you can pay 5 monthly instalments 
of £20.00, payable the 1st of every month on Parentpay. 
 
It is an opportunity for them to experience something completely different and build memories that will last a 
lifetime.  
 
We look forward to seeing you at the meeting on Friday 28th February at 9am. 
  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs H Raza 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Winmarleigh Hall Residential Visit 2021 

 
 

I would like to secure a place on the Winmarleigh Hall Residential Visit       
 
 I have paid a deposit of £30 via ParentPay    The final amount will need to be made payable by 15/01/21 
 
Child’s name: ……………………………………………………… PRINT CLEARLY     Class: …………………… 

 
Signature: ……………………………………………….………….. Parent/Carer      Date: …………………… 

https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/primary-schools/centres/winmarleigh-hall

